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Clifton Shooting Update 
468 Mae Street 

 
Mesa County, Colorado- On the evening of  July 28, 2009, a call came into 

dispatch at 10:30 p.m. reporting shots fired at 468 Mae Street, Clifton, CO.  

Two suspects are in custody and believed to be the only suspects involved.  

The suspects’ motive remains under investigation.   

 

Shots were fired at the residence and four victims were transported to the 

hospital.  Marco Ramon Acosta-Estrella received multiple gun shots and was 

pronounced dead by the Mesa County Coroner’s Office; his death has been 

ruled a homicide.  The remaining victims have been treated and released 

from St. Mary’s Hospital in Grand Junction.  The case is an active 

investigation with much work needing yet to be completed, as a result the 

identity of the suspects and remaining victims are not being released at this 

time.    
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MCSO PIO for this incident will be Mary Gonzales or Sally Weese can be 
reached at 970-986-1240 or 970-244-3500 
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